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February 4, 2022 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110 
 
Re: DG Interconnection – D.P.U. 20-75  
 
Dear Secretary Marini: 
 
 On behalf of NSTAR Electric Company d/b/a Eversource Energy (“Eversource”), enclosed 
for filing are Eversource’s responses to the Department of Public Utilities’ January 28, 2022 
information requests, along with a motion for protective treatment of confidential customer 
information in the responses.  Redacted versions of the responses are being submitted for the public 
record.   
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please contact me if you have any questions 
regarding this filing.   
 
      Sincerely, 

 
      Matthew S. Stern, Esq. 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Katie Zilgme, Hearing Officer 
 Kate Tohme, Ombudsperson 
  
  


